
 

 

Ref: KH/MHA/LS/Cambridge University Year 11  
3rd October 2024  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
  

 
  
   
We would like to invite your child to spend a day at Cambridge University on Tuesday 15th October 
2024.     
  
This event is part of Oxford and Cambridge University outreach programme, designed to inspire our 
Most Able pupils into applying to the top Russell Group universities. The proposed visit will include a 
full tour of Cambridge’s Newman College, a question-and-answer session with undergraduates, 
taster lectures and interactive sessions. Lunch and refreshments will also be provided.   
  
Cambridge University are providing transport to the venue by coach. The coach will leave Walsall 
Railway Station at 8:00am promptly. The trip is estimated to arrive back at Walsall Railway Station at 
approximately 5:15pm. Pupils are expected to make their own way to and from Walsall Railway 
Station. They will be accompanied on this trip by members of Barr Beacon School staff.   
  
Please confirm that you would like your child to attend this trip by completing the reply slip below 
and return this to Pupil Services Reception by Monday 7th October 2024.   
   
If you have any queries, please contact www.postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.   
  
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher  
  

  
Oxford University Visit- Tuesday 15th October 2024  

  
 

Pupil Name: _________________________________________ Form: ________________  
  
I give consent for my child to visit Oxford University on Tuesday 15th October 2024. I agree to my 
child travelling by coach and understand that I will need to arrange for my child to arrive at Walsall 
Railway Station before 8:00am and then collect them from Walsall Railway Station at 5:15pm.  
 
The medical information and contact details for my child are correct.  
 
  
Signed: ____________________________________________ Date: ________________  

http://www.postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

